THE LIBRARY OF CONGRESS
Reference Department

WASHINGTON

Tue Hisrpanic FounbpaTtion

July 19, 1949.

Sr. Agustin Basave
Apartado 186
Monterrey

Nuevo Leon

FEstimado Amigo:

With this letter I take pleasure in
sendlng you a photograph of myself as
you request, to go with a brief biogra-
phical statement. If there is any further
information that you need on this matter,
please do not hesitate to let me know.

With best wishes,

Sincerely yuurs,

Lewis Hanke
Director
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